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From Tommy Tayl or [ttayl or @ashdi st. conj
Sent: Friday, October 17, 2003 7:26 AM
To: nprm@thb. gov

Subj ect: TTB Coment

| support the proposed rule issued in March 2003 by

the Tax and Trade Bureau (TTB) that states that for an

FMB to be classified as beer, its alcohol content fromdistilled al coho
cannot exceed 0.5%

Beer is a unique product that has been regul ated and
taxed differently than other al cohol beverages

t hroughout our nation s history. The TTB proposed rul e
is consistent with the historical interpretation of
what constitutes beer and other nmlt beverages.
Adoption of the TTB 0.5 by volune standard woul d
ensure the integrity of beer and the brew ng process

This proposed rule would hel p maintain an orderly

mar ket pl ace and avoid costly and confusing disruptions

in state licensing, taxation and distribution

policies. Equating beer to beverages that derive a

majority of their alcohol content fromdistilled

spirits could weaken the inportant distinctions

bet ween beer and products w th hi gher al cohol content. These distinctions inpact state and federal policies
regarding the regul ation and taxation of beer and

ot her al cohol beverages

Beer is not distilled spirits. Beer is not fortified
wine. Beer is not a product that has been nade
through the distillation process. Beer is nade
through the brewi ng process. The 0.5% standard will
ensure that the integrity of beer renmins




